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 Councillor Jenny 

Headlam-Wells

OBJEMAIL2016/4487/P 02/09/2016  15:26:52 I am writing as the Kentish Town ward Councillor to object to this planning application. I am very 

familiar with this late Georgian terrace that lies in the heart of KentishTown and is one of the jewels in 

its diverse mix of architectural styles. 

I am concerned by inaccuracies in the application whereby 29 Leighton Road is described as 

'late-Victorian', when the terrace was built in 1828. Furthermore it forms part of a Conservation Area 

which should be protected in its entirety.The attempt to claim a precedent for mansard roofs in the road 

is misleading, as the houses referred to are much later houses of a different design and situated further 

along the road. This house is not a 'single family home', as claimed, but a building rented out to a series 

of lodgers or tenants.

I fully support the arguments presented by well-informed neighbours, who are concerned to protect the 

homogenous appearance of this historic terrace.
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